
                                                                                                                             

Image and Beautification Board Meeting 

 

Tuesday, August 14, 2012 

 

Meeting opened at 7:00pm. 

Present  

Bob Bost Clarence Cherry Alderman Anthony Smith Shelley Davis Margie Cook 

Lyn Gordon Rodney Weeden Jeannette Bost Jennie Stewart  

 

 

Jeannette Bost congratulated Shelley Davis and Rodney Weeden on their appointment to the I&B Board. 

 

 

Alderman Smith announced that the I&B Board won the “Way to Go Green” Award and that it will be 

presented to the members at the next Town Hall Meeting on September 20, 2012 at 7:00 p.m.  Jeannette will 

use the pictures she took of the front of City Hall to display our work at the meeting. 

 

 

Some residents are not maintaining their backyards. If you are aware of any homes in your area that are 

unkept, please call the Building Dept. if vacant (867-0076) or the Policy Dept. if occupied (867-0080 or 

Mary at 867-0076). 

 

Jennie offered to deliver copies of the “Help Keep Our City Clean & Beautiful” flyer to any member that 

would like copies to distribute to their neighbors. 

      

Beautification Action Day will be Saturday, Sept 29, 2012.  

   

 

I&B Action Items 

• Add mulch on the hill (suggestions on type welcome). 

• Trim sweet potato vines.  

 

                                 

City Action Items 

 

• North side of Wilderness Park needs cleanup from tornado (request update at Town Hall Mtg.). 

• Replace burned down Bellefontaine Neighbors’ sign  and shrubs at corner of Hwy. 367 and Jennings 

Station Road. 

 

 

Improvement items 

• Trees around Parking Lot at City Hall and Rec Center need trimmed or replaced. 

• Plant four boxwoods at the Tanglewood Park sign. 

• Matthew Dickey/Bob Russell Park need to be maintained – cut grass, etc. 

 

 

  

 

Meeting was adjourned at 8 pm.  Next meeting will be held on Tuesday, September 11, 2012. 


